MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor and City Council

FROM:

Roberta Likens, Finance Director

SUBJECT:

PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED USES OF STATE SHARED REVENUES

DATE:

June 14, 2024

Background

State law requires cities to hold two public hearings on the proposed uses of State Shared Revenues, one before the Budget Committee (held May 16, 2024), and one before the City Council. Each hearing provides an opportunity for citizens of Cottage Grove to comment on the proposed uses of the funds.

Recommendation

It is staff's recommendation to hold a public hearing on the proposed uses of the State Shared Revenue funds in relation to the entire budget.

Cost

Publication cost for the Notice of Public Hearing.

Mike Sauerwein, City Manager

Roberta Likens, Finance Director